



The University of Maine is pleased to announce that a TEDx event will be held on campus on Saturday, April 18th, 2020. The Planning Committee is currently seeking applications from those who are interested in speaking at this event.

## **Eligibility**

- 1. Be a current faculty, staff member, or student of the University of Maine.
- 2. Have an idea for a talk based on the general theme of "disruption."

Please visit the following website for more information and to submit your application:

## tedxumaine.maine.edu

## Applications are due by January 31st, 2020

No preference is given to specific disciplines or departments. Applicants will be invited to speak at the event based on the quality and clarity of their proposed talk as well as their general public speaking ability. Applicants must be available for all required meeting and rehearsal times leading up to the event.

Any questions about this solicitation or the TEDx event may be directed towards Allyson Hammond at <u>allyson.hammond@maine.edu</u>.

The University of Maine is an EEO/AA employer, and does not discriminate on the grounds of race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, transgender status, gender expression, national origin, citizenship status, age, disability, genetic information or veteran's status in employment, education, and all other programs and activities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies: Director of Equal Opportunity, 101 North Stevens Hall, University of Maine, Orono, ME 04469-5754, 207.581.1226, TTY 711 (Maine Relay System).